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Message From The Owners 

David Carnegie & Shamin Dharsee 

Qualitas Care Limited 

Another year begins at Whitelow House. We hope that 

it is a good one for you and your family. This year we 

plan to open our new extension (around April). 

Our Burns (early) Supper will be on Sunday 22
nd

 

January. Hope to see some of you there! 

Best Wishes, 

David and Shamin 

 

There are lots more pictures on our Facebook page! 

Great Wood Primary 

School 

Thank you to the children of Great Wood and to Mr. 

Howard and their other teachers for the wonderful 

Christmas Carol performance that they gave at 

Whitelow House. 

 

Eva’s 105
th

 Birthday 

Eva celebrated her 105
th
 birthday on New Year’s 

Eve. She was visited by her daughter Betty and 

thoroughly enjoyed herself. Many happy returns! 

 

 
 

Christmas 2011  

 

Father Christmas made his traditional visit to Whitelow 

House on Christmas Day. 

 

Edith tested his beard to make sure it was the real 

Father Christmas and not an imposter! 
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Elizabeth’s New Puppy 

 

Elizabeth – our bookkeeper – brought in her new 

puppy, Cardan to visit. Staff and residents took an 

immediate liking to him. Teddy was not so sure (see 

picture). We hope that Cardan visits again soon! 

First Floor Extension 

The new extension is making good progress. The roof 

is on and the individual rooms have been built with 

stud walls. 

 

Now that the double glazing is also in place, our 

builders have knocked through from the existing 

building (Room 33) to the new extansion. 

 

The finished extension will contain three single ensuite 

bedrooms, a storage room and a sluice room. 

Irene’s 103
rd

 Birthday 

 

Irene celebrated her 103
rd

 birthday on 30
th
 

December. She was visited by daughter Daphne 

and received lots of cards from friends and family. 

Halloween 

 

We celebrated Halloween 2011 with our usual 

fun, games and dressing up. Shamin made 

Pumpkin Soup for the residents. 

 

That’s all for now 

Next issue due out in April 2012! 

 Find us on Facebook – Whitelow House 
Nursing Home 
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